
 

 

Sunset House Reopening January 2022 

On November 20, 2021 the Cayman Islands moved into Phase 4 of the 

border reopening plan, which lifted the quarantine requirements for 

vaccinated travellers. Sunset House will reopen January 2022. We are 

hoping that by opening in January it will have given the government 

time to work out possible issues and put the Cayman Islands closer to 

Phase 5.  

Phase 5 will remove the current lateral flow test requirement for 

vaccinated travellers during their stay and will allow unvaccinated 

children under the age of 12 to enter without quarantine.  

We are actively taking reservations for 2022. Please contact 

reservations@ sunsethouse.com or call 1 800 854 4767 weekdays 

between 10am-2pm. 

For more information about vaccination requirements, quarantine etc. 

please visit the visit the Cayman Islands official website. 

 

https://www.exploregov.ky/reopening-plan

